
Newsletter meeting BCP, PCT, CCG 12/10/21 

Nikki Email Feedback Notes  

 

Sarah and I just attended a newsletter meeting with BCP Communications & Marketing 
Officer Emma Holland and Chloe Morley from Dorset CCG. 
 
Emma Holland - marketing, communication, family newsletter, social media, Twitter, 
Internal Children's Communications (she should be a person to ask to do some training for 
PCT if we perhaps make a formal request to a manager and ask if anyone is in a suitable 
meeting to do so)? 
 
The following items will be included this week: 
PDA, flu vaccinations including an Easy Read version and a Public Health approved video to 
support people with a LD, plus a social story re flu vaccine nasal spray for younger children. 
 
We also highlighted that children and young people are not receiving Easy Read versions of 
leaflets with their invitations to book which should be automatically happening so Chloe is 
going to flag this up with the Dorset Immunisations Team. 
 
Some feedback - Chloe said that being able to talk to us directly and get this feedback was 
so helpful as she can now ensure this information goes out. 
 
Emma said an article about BCP's annual SEND Survey Report written by Clare O'Brien was 
going in. I have asked if we can receive a copy of the article in advance stating PCT were a 
part of it's production. It would be helpful for us and Peter to have sight of what they plan 
to share... as we are aware it may not be what Peter and the forum have asked asked to be 
shared... 
 
As soon as we see it we will forward it on. 
 
There's also an article about the menopause going in as it is Menopause Day on October 
18th (we were quite pleased about this as I think we have been asking for something to go 
in for over a year! 
 
Chloe also shared info about a good practice letter sent out by East Sussex Parent Carer 
Forum about vaccinations and immunisations etc and we asked for it to be shared to all 
schools and the immunisations team and health colleagues. 
 
And Sarah has asked for info on catching a cold for children with SEND to go out next week 
to support their understanding of what a cold is and that it won't last etc to reassure 
children due to Covid. 
 
If there are any parts that you would like to view too, let us know and we can forward them 
on once we receive them. 



 
We will forward the flu vaccine social story on so Beth can use it as a separate PCT post over 
the weekend. 
 
Next meeting in two weeks, so please send us any health related article requests or 
anything you have written yourselves which you would like submitting. Is there a topic you 
feel should be featured? 
 
Sarah please feel free to add anything. 
 
The newsletter comes out on a Friday and you can sign up to receive it direct if you havenn't 
already. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nikki 
 


